
The Gunnison Basin Roundtable
501 Palmer Street
Delta, CO 81416

August?, 2013

Mr. Jacob Bornstein
Intrastate Water Management and Development Section
COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD
1580 Logan Street, Suite 600
Denver, CO 80203

Re: Grant Request from the Water Supply Reserve Account
Upper Gunnison River Water Conservancy District
Gunnison Basin Implementation Plan

Dear Mr. Bornstein:

This letter is presented to advise you that the attached grant application submitted by the Upper
Gunnison River Water Conservancy District for $133,333 from Basin Account funds and $66,667 from
Statewide Account funds from the Water Supply Reserve Account for the Gunnison Basin
Implementation Plan was reviewed and approved by a unanimous vote of the Gunnison Basin Roundtable
during our meeting on August 5, 2013.

Thanks for your help and please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Michelle Pierce
Chair


